
 

 

SUBJECT: UGA Housing: Assignments update  

Hi Bulldogs, 

As promised, we are writing to update you about your housing assignment for fall 2020. Following 
appointment times throughout the week of June 22-26, you are part of a small number of incoming first-
year students who do not yet have an appointment time to choose housing for fall. Because 
appointment times are offered in the order in which students register for housing, your registration date 
puts you near the end of the assignments process. Next week’s round includes students who registered 
for housing up through April 14 at 6:20 p.m. (for women) and May 21 at 10:23 p.m. (for men). 

We understand this process may be frustrating and are working hard to get everyone assigned as quickly 
as possible. 

We do have space for you! Continue to check your UGA email for information about your online 
appointment time to choose a space. We will continue send updates about this process weekly to your 
UGA email; the next update will be sent no later than Friday, June 26. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to us. We are receiving a large number of emails and 
appreciate your patience as we work through them. You may also call University Housing Monday-Friday 
8 a.m.-5 p.m., email housing@uga.edu or chat with us at housing.uga.edu. 
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